
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 7 February 2019 

   

Question (1) Since the introduction of the new service last October there 

have been delays on a weekly basis to the Friday collection 

of waste, in particular food waste, right across the Inverleith 

Ward, why is this happening? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What is being done to improve the situation? 

Answer (2)  
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